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Dear Madison Perry,
 
Please see attached in response to your Public Records Act request.
Sincerely, 

Crystal Baldwin
Consumer Assistance Program
Office of the Attorney General
Mailing Address:
109 State Street
Montpelier, VT 05609-1001

Hotline:  800-649-2424
Website: ago.vermont.gov/cap
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STATE OF VERMONT 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

109 STATE STREET 

MONTPELIER, VT 

05609-1001 

June 10, 2024 

 

Via email to  

 

Madison Perry 

 

Newport, Vermont 05855 

 

Re: Public Records Request 2024-05500 

 

Dear Madison Perry, 

 

I write in response to your Public Records Act request dated June 4, 2024, and received June 5, 

2024, a copy of which is attached for your convenience, seeking records of “public complaints 

for the non profit Jenna’s Promise in Johnson VT,” between 2020 and 2024. To satisfy this 

request, we searched our records for “Jenna’s Promise”.  

 

Our office located one record which is attached (Attachment “2024 06 10 CAP response to Perry 

- Files Reviewed_Redacted_BatesStamped - 2024-05500", page 000001). Personal information 

has been redacted pursuant to 1 V.S.A. § 317(c)(7).  

 

To the extent you feel information has been withheld in error, you may appeal to the Deputy 

Attorney General, Robert McDougall. Such appeal should be in writing: 

 

Robert McDougall 

Deputy Attorney General 

Office of the Attorney General 

109 State Street 

Montpelier, VT 05609-1001  

  

Thank you for contacting the Vermont Attorney General's Office.  

                                                                       

Sincerely, 

 

 

Crystal Baldwin 

Consumer Assistance Program 

Office of the Attorney General 
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